
  

 

Happy New Year. 

 

This is not the way I want to start a letter in the new year, but it is a must 

share.  

  

As we are preparing for the 2025-2026 school registration some of you 

have expressed interest in our summer camp.  

 

After much thought and a great deal of mixed-up feelings, out of 

necessity, Good Shepherd Creative Play will not be hosting Summer Camp 

this summer, 2025. 

 

I apologize to those looking forward to sharing time with us this summer.  

We will be closing our office on June 27th and will return on July 14th.  

  

Wishing you warmth, 

Renee Bucci 

Director 

   

   

 


